
TR234/2024-25 
 

SOLIHULL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

The Metropolitan Borough of Solihull 
(Solihull Road, Hampton in Arden) (40 Mph Maximum Speed 

Limit) Temporary Traffic Regulation Order 2025 
 

The Council gives notice that it intends to make the above Order under Sections 14 and 
15 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 (as amended by the Road Traffic (Temporary 
Restrictions) Act 1991), being satisfied that all traffic should be restricted or prohibited to 
ensure that the following works can be undertaken in safety: 
 
Location: Solihull Road, Hampton in Arden, B92 0EX – in both directions for its entire 
length. 
 
Date(s) and time(s) when restriction will apply: for 12 months from 10 February 2025 
until 9 February 2026 or until such time that works are completed and the road is 
deemed safe to return to the permanent 50mph speed limit, whichever the sooner. 
 
Restriction: Temporary 40 Mph maximum speed limit. 
 
Reason for restriction: Project works. 
 
Works on behalf of: Skanska. 
 
The provisions of this Order shall not apply to Police, Fire and Ambulance Services 
responding to emergencies. 
 
For further information contact: Oliver Hayes - 07436 149 370. 
 
PAUL TOVEY 
Head of Highway Management  
Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council 
Manor Square, Solihull, B91 3QB 
tro@solihull.gov.uk  
  
 
31 January 2025 
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